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New Christmas movie filmed at Richmond mall

A newly released Christmas movie was recently filmed in a Richmond Mall this year.

Aberdeen Centre was chosen as one of many locations featured in the comedy-drama film "Zoey’s Extraordinary Christmas."

The mall’s main atrium was used to film a singing and dancing scene to the song "The Most Wonderful Time of the Year" by Mo

(Alex Newell).

The movie revolves around Zoey, played by Jane Levy, and her family spending their first Christmas without their patriarch,

according to IMBD.

Aberdeen spokesperson Tiffany Ho confirmed that the movie was filmed at the mall in late September of this year.

“We are glad that the production company of Zoey’s Extraordinary Christmas chose Aberdeen Centre for their film,” said Ho.

“While this is not the first time a production company has asked to film at our mall, we were more than excited to have them at

Aberdeen.”

Aberdeen Centre was previously the film site for an Asian film titled "Finding Mr. Right." in 2012.

Zoey's Extraordinary Christmas is now streaming on The Roku Channel.
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Alex Newell as Mo (left) and Jane Levy as Zoey filming at Richmond's Aberdeen Centre for the movie Zoey's Extraordinary Christmas. | The Roku Channel
YouTube/screenshot
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